Dear Vice-Chancellors/Directors/ Principals/ Deans,

Gentle Reminder!

Greetings from AICTE!

As you know, Yuva Sangam is a key initiative under the Ek Bharat Shreshtha Bharat (EBSB) program, launched by the Hon'ble Prime Minister of India. This flagship program facilitates exposure tours for youth primarily students from Higher Educational Institutions (HEIs) to experience diverse cultures and achievements across different states. Through these exchanges, we aim to foster national integration and understanding among young people.

Yuva Sangam not only emphasizes cultural exchange but also includes activities designed to enhance leadership, sports, and soft skills. Participants will engage in workshops on communication and teamwork, take part in sports events organized by SAI, and have the chance to interact with VVIPs and notable personalities from the host state.

The success of previous Yuva Sangam phases underscores the vital role of youth in building connections across communities. This initiative has positively impacted the lives of thousands, contributing to a more united and inclusive India.

I encourage you to motivate your students to register for Yuva Sangam Phase-5, an enriching student exchange program under EBSB.

The last date has been extended for Registration up to October 25, 2024, and can be completed online at https://ebsb.aicte-india.org/.

Please find attached a document with strategies to inspire student registrations for Yuva Sangam.

Thank you for your support.

PFA: https://drive.google.com/file/d/19jtcx3DQkSQ78X5XIrxwGNY53OUPhUqv/view?usp=s https://drive.google.com/file/d/19jtcx3DQkSQ78X5XIrxwGNY53OUPhUqv/view?usp=s

PFA: https://drive.google.com/file/d/15o7Z41C65TjH7DFaKRHYaQ_tx07QRmAk/view?usp=sharing

PFA: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1js2Eptd9VQYdsGxqx33rRLfl0lugQZNQ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=117518947182740027481&rtpof=true&sd=true

Best regards, Naresh Grover Director (Nodal Officer, Yuva Sangam) AICTE